From: Trenten Maxand

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 7:09 PM

To: Houser, Victoria -FS <victoria.houser@usda.gov>

Subject: [External Email]Wrangell Island Cabin Recomendation

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before
clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Good evening. My name is Trenten Maxand of Wrangell Alaska. I have a recommendation for a new cabin location
in Wrangell. On the middle ridge road over looking Chichigof pass. There are creeks that would be great to hook up
running water. The entire stretch of road could accommodate up to 4 cabins with privacy.running water and fantastic
views. Thank you for considering my recommendation.

Sincerely Trenten Maxand.

Sent from my iPhone





